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From: Larry Blugrind 
Sent: Thursday, September 5, 2019 3:11 PM
To: Regional Housing
Subject: Your wanting Chino Hills to build additional housing

Dear Department of housing and Community Development, 
 
Your wanting Chino Hills to build between 3805 and 5023 additional housing units in the next 8 years because 
is nothing more than an insane demand.  This would necessitate mostly apartments which would make an 
already over developed city like Chino Hills extremely overpopulated with tons more traffic and horribly 
destroy our quality of life we now enjoy.  It would resemble overcrowded areas like parts of Los Angeles and 
the San Fernando Valley.  We in Chino Hills do not want that. What are you thinking.? We do not need that 
many additional housing units but instead, only a fraction of that many new housing units. 
 
You say your plan is subject to change - great.  On that matter, please only have a tiny fraction of that many 
additional housing to be built in the next 8 years in Chino Hills thus keeping the quality of life we in Chino 
Hills now enjoy. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Larry Blugrind  




